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MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO: 2016-01-07-036 

 
TO  : PMA National Officers and Board of Governors 
  Component Society Officers, Specialty Divisions 
  Specialty Societies and Affiliate Societies 
                              
SUBJECT   : REINSTATEMENT OF CERTIFICATE OF GOOD STANDING (CGS) 
 
DATE :  JANUARY 7, 2016 

 

Warmest greetings from the Philippine Medical Association! 
 
We pleased to inform you that per Philhealth Circular No. 2015-057 (effective January 8, 2016), the 
Certificate of Good Standing (CGS) issued by PMA is a now a requirement for accreditation of health 
care providers and to ensure that members of the National Health Insurance program (NHIP) and their 
dependents have better access to quality health care services. 
 
It should be mentioned that a Certificate of Good Standing from your local component society is 
necessary in securing the same from PMA. 
 
For your ready references, please find attached the following documents:  
 

1. Philhealth Circular No. 2015-037 dated December 9, 2015 
2. Performance Commitment for HCIs (Revision 2) Annex A 
3. Performance Commitment for Health Care Professionals (Revision 2) Annex B 

 
The reinstatement of the CGS from PMA is a very positive recognition for PMA as partner in providing 
health care. 
   
 Again, let us all work for One PMA. One Health. One Nation.  
 
 
 
MARIANNE L. ORDOÑEZ-DOBLES, M.D.   
Secretary General     
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MARIA MINERVA P. CALIMAG, M.D. 
President 
 


